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Autumn Disco 

EYFS/KS1 Wednesday 18th October 3.10pm-4.15pm 
KS2 Wednesday 18th October 4.20pm – 5.40pm 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
We are very excited to announce that the first disco of the school year will be an Autumn Disco taking 
place on Wednesday 18th October  
 

➢ EYFS (Nursery and Reception) and KS1 (Years 1 and 2) disco will run from 3.10pm – 4.15pm 

➢ KS2 disco (Years 3,4,5 and 6) will run from 4.20pm – 5.40pm 

 

EYFS and KS1 children will be able to bring a change of clothes with them to school on the day of 
the disco, and teachers will support them in getting changed ready for the disco and taking them to 
the school hall for the disco. EYFS and KS1 children can be collected from the school hall doors at 
4.15pm. The gate next to the school allotment will be open once the disco has finished.  
 
KS2 children will enter via the school reception, where SLT will register them back into school. KS2 
children can be collected from the school hall doors at 5.40pm. The gate next to the school allotment 
will be open once the disco has finished. Years 5 and 6 will be dismissed from the main hall (first 2 
doors) and Years 3 and 4 will be dismissed from the small hall (second 2 doors). 
 
Tickets for the disco can be purchased on Parentmail at a cost of £2.50. All children will be able to 
have free juice during the disco. All monies raised from this event will go into the school fund to 
support future events, developments, and enrichment activities for the children. 
 
There are 2 ticket options for EYFS/KS1, a ticket only at £2.50 or a ticket including tuck money at 
£3.50. Please note: we will not be accepting cash for tuck for EYFS/KS1. If you would like your 
child to have a sweet treat, please purchase the ticket including tuck.  
 
KS2 children can bring cash to purchase sweet treats from the tuck shop should they wish. 
 

 
We hope to see lots of our children there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Sheridan 
Head of School 

 


